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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ!
Luke 1:79 To give light to them that sit in darkness and in the shadow of death, to guide our feet into the way of peace.

| know many of you have been praying for Patty, so I’'m excited to report that she continues to do well here on Kauai. We praise the
Lord for her improved health since being here and her ability to be involved in the ministry. The weather here and medical care has
been a tremendous blessing in giving an environment that she is able to thrive in. She continues to be involved in heading up the
ladies’ meetings and children’s Sunday school at Amazing Grace. Also, she is teaching Home Economics two days a week at Kauai
Christian Academy located here on the north shore. This gives the kids an opportunity to learn some Southern-Pacific fusion cooking.
This is not a paid position, but it does allow Priscilla to attend the school at a discounted rate. There are still some days where Patty
will have some flare ups with her health, so | ask that you will continue to pray for her.

Patty directing our kids club!!

We praise the Lord that we were able to have our very first Mission Conference in May here at Amazing Grace. Our president of World
Wide, Brother Danny Whetstone, was able to work us into his busy schedule and come to preach for us. It was a tremendous time with
God’s message speaking to the hearts of the people. Since then we have taken on one missionary for support and are looking to take
on another.

e —

Brother Whetstone preaching our Mission Conference. Buddhist Monks chanting over a home!

The spiritual need is great here on Kauai. Please pray that the Lord will give us wisdom in reaching the lost!! The church has almost
doubled since our last prayer letter, but we have not even scratched the surface of reaching the people here with the gospel!!

We praise the Lord that you have allowed us to represent you here in the Pacific on the island of Kauai. Thanks you so much for all you
do for us through your prayers and sacrificial giving!!!

Serving Christ in the Pacific,
Bro. George, Patty and Priscilla



